
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENDED SHORTLIST 
 

Date:           2/3/2023 
 

Project:      Cyber Security Assessment 

RFP: O-1922 

 

On January 19th, 2023, sixteen (16) ELOR packages were received for the above-

referenced project. On February 2nd, 2023, the Evaluation Committee met to 

discuss and confirm the ranking of the Respondents. The responsible and 

responsive Respondents being recommended for Shortlisting are listed below in 

alphabetical order:  

Firm Name          

 

Crowe LLP 

Moss Adams LLP 

Stealth ISS Group Inc. 

 

 

The Tampa-Hillsborough County Expressway Authority staff will conduct Oral 

Interviews scheduled for Wednesday, February 8th, 2023.  

 
All notices are posted on the Authority’s website ( www.tampa-xway.com) and on 

the DemandStar system.  For questions regarding this notice, please contact the 

Authority's Procurement Office, Procurement@tampa-xway.com. 
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